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The second half of 2022 and this first half of 2023 have been a relatively kind to us. We have had an 

uplift in bookings which is very positive. We believe this firmly shows that the pandemic is behind us 

and that people are more confident about returning to community life. We have our regular hirers, 

to whom we are extremely grateful for their continued business. We are pleased to often welcome 

new groups and hirers to the Queens Hall – it really is lovely to have the Hall used for such a variety 

of different events. 

Looking forward, our aim is to modernise the Hall in various ways to improve the venue and 

preserve it for future generations. Renovations have already begun and more is planned for the 

coming months.  


